
 

 

WE'RE TEAMING UP 

January 1, 2023 
 
GWA, Inc. and MECA, Inc. are pleased to announce our merger effective January 1st, 2023. We believe 
this will enable us to better serve our clients, support our employees, and move into the future with a 
strong foundation. 
 
We will continue to support existing clients as we always have; however, by offering our services both 
individually and combined, we allow greater flexibility to meet client and project needs. 
 
We will continue to maintain both of our offices, and all contact information remains the same. 
 
Link to original press release: 
https://mecainc.com/were-teaming-up/   
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